
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   
25th November 2021 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

With Christmas approaching, the PE department at Carleton High School are encouraging our Year 7 students to 

take part in a ‘Santa Dash’ which is designed to raise both awareness and funds to support the Prince of Wales 

Hospice. This will be a joint event between the two secondary schools Carleton High School and The Kings 

School. The event consists of an approximate 5km run around Pontefract Rugby Club, Moor Lane, Carleton. This 

is not a competitive event and we encourage all students in year 7 to take part. The event will be running during 

the school day and therefore your child will be back to school for 15:05 pm.  

 

The aim of event is for year 7 students to raise sponsorship money by asking parents, family and friends to make 

a donation. The event will take place on Friday 10th December.  
 

Event schedule: 

Year 7 pupils will remain in their PE kit after their timetabled PE lessons. 

13:05 – Lunch as normal 

13:15 – Pupils belongings taken to gym for storage 

13.25 – Pupils and staff to walk to Pontefract Rugby Club 

13.40 – Run Starts  

2.35 – Pupils and staff to walk back to School. 

 

We are very excited to give students this opportunity and it will also contribute to their Key Stage 3 graduation. 

Students will have a minimum target of £5 to raise for the local charity. Pupils who raise the minimum amount will 

receive confirmation by text saying they can attend the event.  

 

If you wish your child to be part of this event, please return the attached reply slip to your form tutor by Friday 3rd 

December. Sponsorship forms are attached and we encourage pupils to start raising money as soon as possible. 

The total raised by each individual will then need to be paid via MCAS. Please ensure the minimum amount of £5 

is paid prior to the event so your child can take part.  Additional amounts can be added via MCAS before and 

after the event. 

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mr T Wandless (CHS) & Mr C Fawcett (TKS)  

Curriculum Leaders of Physical Education 

 

 

Please return completed slip to Student Services by Friday 3rd December. 

I give permission for my child to take part in the ‘Santa Dash’ 

Child’s Name            Form  

 

Signed           Parent/Carer 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Santa Dash - Sponsorship Form 

 

Name:        Form: 

 

 

Name Amount  Paid 

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   

   


